
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and are excited 

to continue your learning this half term.  We would like to inform you of some 

important information regarding the learning, curriculum and important 

reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 
 
 

Instruction Writing- How to Survive Year 6 
Narrative- Kidnaped  
 

English  
Reading 

Holes By Louis Sachar 

Mathematics Decimals, Fractions, percentages and statistics 
 

Science Living things and their habitats 

Religious Education 
(RE) 

Christianity - Is anything ever eternal? 

Art  Relief Printing and Colour (Painting) 

Design and Technology 
(D&T) 

Hats off to you (Structures) 

Computing  Flowol + Internet Searches 

Humanities  
Geography 

Blue Planet 

Music A New Year Carol 

Physical Education (PE) OAA 
Hockey 

Modern Foreign 
Languages (MFL) 

A l'école - At School (P) 

Personal, Social, Health 
and Economic 
Education (PSHE) 

Dreams and Goals  

 

 

         

Spring 1 Letter for Year 6!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


